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KILLARNEY FORESTRY RALLY TO RAISE FUNDS FOR AIR 
AMBULANCE CHARITY 

 

Rally drivers from across Ireland will help bring Critical and Advanced Medical Care to 
communities across the country when they race through the woods in County Kerry this 
month.  

For the second year in a row the charity that operates the Irish Community Air Ambulance 
has been announced as the beneficiary of the Killarney Forestry Rally which takes place in 
Castleisland on Sunday, February 19.  

The event is the first round of the Irish Forestry Championship and is organised by Killarney 
and District Motor Club.  

The Irish Community Air Ambulance was launched as Ireland’s first and only charity Air 
Ambulance in 2019. It has a strong network of Volunteer Emergency Medicine Doctors and 
Volunteer Emergency Medical Responders in Counties Mayo, Donegal and Dublin with 
additional doctors set to join the team in the coming months.  

The charity's resources were tasked to 1,000 incidents during 2022, many of which were road 
traffic incidents. The organisation works in partnership with the National Ambulance Service 
and was tasked to more than 110 emergencies in Co Kerry last year.  

The CEO of the Irish Community Air Ambulance, Micheál Sheridan said,  

“We are honoured once again to be chosen by Killarney and District Motor Club as the 
beneficiary of the Killarney Forestry Rally. We’re often called to road traffic incidents and 
fundraising events like this help us to bring hope to people when time is critical. On average 
18% of all taskings in the past three years have been to road traffic related incidents. This 
year our focus is on expanding our network of Volunteer Critical Care and Advanced Doctors 
into more communities across the country. We have seen just how important pre-hospital 
emergency care is when a person is critically ill or injured. We provide our volunteer doctors 
with the equipment they need to be able to carry out complex procedures at the scene of an 
emergency. This helps to give people the very best chance of survival. 
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It costs us €25,000 to establish a Volunteer Doctor in the community and €120,000 to put a 
new Critical Care response vehicle on the road. With your help we will be able to expand this 
service.” 

For more information about the Irish Community Air Ambulance visit 
https://communityairambulance.ie 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fcommunityairambulance.ie%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2tf6U9tJDxr9G_BscY2XetukW2ncMA7Q_GNONeONt9W7O_Ut3z7WzGCIE&h=AT3-4TiF1A2tqpWBUbDDu2K_XvETii536-y1mjN_yN8WtNJUijlSjfkSaR2CEuXOTfs4y7ZjPNLgdjvMvf7kEmX3RVjJahO4Fnhx7hwZfD18penvqi31KO-JJwUQrdGlyY16di8Ebe_h8G8nuoRM&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3oESGEUWONKvJbeufWByPTuBmCoUm883HiadrHuobUo6Ymu2ZvYyhT9qt_GeDUGrh2I3PsCqUaWJFT_xfayPVhYsy7wlbErBlgU1nUqv2t7pGsxQKUv05lmwmK0WdQKB4dquQWWfnv8J_S5I28Ub1rjSVNzQ

